A Message from the NHPRC Regarding the Government Shutdown

From Darrell Meadows <darrell.meadows@nara.gov>
Date Wed 10/1/2025 10:42 AM
To Darrell Meadows <darrell.meadows@nara.gov>

Dear Authorized Representatives and Project Directors for grants from the National Historical
Publications and Records Commission (NHPRC):

I am writing to let you know that, due to the federal government shutdown, operations at the National
Archives and Records Administration have been interrupted and the NHPRC staff is being furloughed.

I want to assure you that all NHPRC grant awards are fully funded; however, we will be unable to
process recently submitted payment requests or any new payment requests until the National Archives
receives an appropriation and we are fully operational once again. In addition, we will not be able to
review narrative or financial reports or respond to other grant related questions.

Please also note that while you will still be able to access eGMS Reach, staff will remain out of the office
until authorized to return and will respond to any messages, report submissions, or inquiries, at that time.

The National Archives will also post shutdown language on NARA web sites, social media, and on our
facilities.

Thank you for your understanding,

Darrell Meadows
NHPRC Acting Executive Director
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R. DARRELL MEADOWS, Ph.D.

Acting Executive Director

National Historical Publications and Records Commission
National Archives and Records Administration

700 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Suite B5

Washington, DC 20408

VISIT NHPRC ONLINE

SUBSCRIBE TO THE NHPRC MAILING LIST to receive NHPRC News and other special
announcements.

EMAIL: darrell. neadows@nara.gov




